
Banana Shire Council 

T2425.31 Shepherdsons Road Rehabilitation 2024-2025 

Notice to Tenderers

NOTICE TO TENDERERS NO: 5  

Banana Shire Council (BSC) has received a query with respect to the Tender. The following 
has been reviewed: 

CLOSING DATE 

Banana Shire Council (BSC) has amended the closing date of T2425.31 Shepherdsons Road 
Rehabilitation 2024-2025. 

The original closing date was 11:00 a.m. on March 28, 2025, but it has been extended to
11:00 a.m. on 18th April 2025. 

Tenders shall be prepared in accordance with the conditions of tendering available from the 
Council. The Tender documents are to be received at the Banana Shire Council Administration 
Complex, located at 62 Valentine Plains Road, Biloela, by 11:00 a.m. on 18th April 2025. 

Tender documents can be obtained by accessing www.banana.qld.gov.au – Tenders and 
Quotes. 

Tender Submission 

Tender Response and attachments will be accepted via email submission to  
tenders@banana.qld.gov.au or via Dropbox. Hard Copies are not required. 

Dated: 9th April 2025 

http://www.banana.qld.gov.au/
mailto:tenders@banana.qld.gov.au

